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District of Lantzville 
 Incorporated June 2003 

 

 

COMMUNITY WATER SYSTEM MAINTENANCE 
 

Between February 16
th

 and March 4
th

, the District’s water system will undergo annual 

routine maintenance, including flushing of water lines to remove sediment and maintain 

good water quality, as well as fire hydrant maintenance.  

 

Flushing is achieved by releasing water in the mains through fire hydrants and stand pipes.  

This causes a bubbling of air which may discolour the water.  No chemicals are added to the 

system.  During this time there may be some discolouration of water and, while this should 

not affect the quality of drinking water, we recommend that laundry be done on weekends or 

evenings to avoid possible discolouration of clothes, etc. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this required maintenance may cause. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the District Office at 250.390.4006. 

 

 


